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Regulatory - To ensure that prices charged by patentees for patented medicines sold in Canada are not excessive, thereby protecting consumer interests and contributing to Canadian health care.
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News from the Chairperson
This past August, the Board released a Notice and Comment on its draft revised Excessive Price
Guidelines, soliciting submissions from its stakeholders by October 6, 2008.  These draft revised
Guidelines come on the heels of extensive consultations with stakeholders over the last three years.

The Board received a total of 44 submissions, all of which are posted on our Web site.

To assist stakeholders, Board Staff held information sessions in mid-September to summarize
the Board’s positions reflected in the draft revised Guidelines as well as those recommendations
of the various Working Groups that the Board did not pursue.  It was also an opportunity to clarify
the content of the draft revised Guidelines and to respond to questions stakeholders may have
had on the document.  

It has been the Board’s objective to ensure that the Guidelines remain relevant and appropriate
in the context of an ever evolving pharmaceutical environment.  The Board remains committed
to provide transparency and predictability in its price review process, important elements to
offering guidance to patentees.  To that end, the Board met with the Board of Directors of Rx&D
on October 21, 2008 and with representatives of BIOTECanada on October 22, to further discuss
the draft revised Guidelines and issues which remain of concern to the industry.

On October 22, the Board also met to review the submissions and discuss next steps.  The
Board is continuing with its assessment of the submissions and will update stakeholders of its
progress through the Web site and in upcoming issues of the NEWSletter.  

On behalf of my colleagues, I take this opportunity to thank all those who have taken the 
time to review the draft revised Guidelines and provide the Board their thoughtful and valuable
feedback. ■

Brien G. Benoit, MD, Chairperson

Submissions on the draft revised Guidelines are available by clicking on http://www.pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca/english/
view.asp?x=1103 – or under Consultations; Consultations on the Board’s Excessive Price Guidelines; Draft Revised Excessive
Price Guidelines.
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